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We should employ strategies of modeling good behavior wherever possible as 

people can grow into being better people through mimicking their peers. Restraining 

people physically/ chemically only tends to exacerbate their condition and long term 

challenges. Additionally, the exorbitant costs involved in this proposed endeavor can 

clearly be better utilized through community outreach endeavors. 


